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The Middlesex Road Department has 
expressed minimal new building needs for 
the near future.

A new sand storage shed was feared to be 
mandated but reportedly the requirements 
for such a structure have been lifted.

The Road Department has budgeted some 
money for renovations, and cooperation with 
the Fire Department has resulted in a sharing 
of the Shady Rill Fire Department building.
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